
West of Ifield - Autumn update invitation
Join us for an update about our plans for a new neighbourhood at West of Ifield.
Homes England is planning a new neighbourhood on land to the West of Ifield, 
which would provide homes, schools, green spaces and community infrastructure 
where they are most needed, creating a vibrant new community. 

Our online session, on 14th December 2020, will be your opportunity to hear more 
about the feedback we received at our January 2020 consultation events, find out 
about the progress we have made since then, and ask questions to the team. 

Join us on:	 14th December 2020 

At:	 6:30pm

Via:	 cratus.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_NyduV8ZtQlOrsOvuWfUq1w

We are hosting this online session prior to a second round of consultation of full 
consultation events to take place in February 2021, which we hope will be able to 
take place at least partly in person dependent on prevailing restrictions.   

We would like to keep you up to date on our progress and hope you will get in touch 
with us via social media as well as coming to our events in person. If you are unable 
to attend, you can share your views with us by phone or email.

Stay in touch
globe	 www.westofifield.co.uk

	 020 3929 0523

@	 westofifield@homesengland.gov.uk 

TWITTER	 @WestofIfield

We want to be accessible to all. If you need this produced in a different format 
please contact us.

http://cratus.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_NyduV8ZtQlOrsOvuWfUq1w

